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evaluation of recommendations 7 and 8, including effectiveness and timeliness of these 
tools, and their use in conjunction with observable signs. 

To achieve this the Commission has requested VCGLR staff to: 

• consult with Crown in developing the scope of the independent assessment for both 
the data analytics tools 

• engage with Crown on the choice of an independent expert to address the 
assessment required in recommendation 9. Only persons who have the appropriate 
expertise to perform an independent assessment of Crown's real-time data analytics 
tools are to be shortlisted for approval by the Commission. 

• consult with the Victorian Responsible Gambling Foundation on recommendation 9 
as it has on all other responsible gambling matters in relation to the Review. 

The Commission expects Crown to work collaboratively with the VCGLR to ensure 
Recommendation 9 is appropriately addressed. 

Further the Commission notes that Crown in implementing the above recommendations 
relied on a report prepared by Professor Blaszczynski in relation to the Crown Model. The 
Commission is aware that Crown is claiming legal professional privilege in relation to this 
report. It is not clear on what basis Crown is claiming legal professional privilege and as the 
report will assist the VCGLR in its consideration of the implementation of recommendation 9, 
the Commission requests Crown provide a copy within 14 days of receipt of this letter. 

Should you wish to discuss this matter, please contact Alex Fitzpatrick, Director Licensing on -
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